
 
 

Bishop Curtis Scholarship Process 2022 
 

The Bishop Curtis Scholarship Fund was established to support families-in-

need in sending their children to summer camp. Any family affiliated with an 

Episcopal Church in the Diocese of Olympia is eligible for financial assistance, 

regardless of their circumstance. 

Typically: the camper’s family, the camper’s church, and the Bishop Curtis 

Scholarship Fund each cover 1/3 of the cost of the camp session. Here is the 

step-by-step process: 

1. Clergy members (or Senior Warden if a congregation is in search) request 

funds from The Office of the Bishop. Submit scholarship application 

forms at https://resources.ecww.org/bishop-curtis-scholarship-requests 

or contact Tonja Mathews at tmathews@ecww.org to request a form. 

You can request up to 10 camper scholarships per online submission 

form. 

2. Tell the family to register for camp online at www.huston.org or use the 

enclosed brochures. When registering, families should check the box 

regarding scholarships to inform us of their payment plan. 

3. Please inform the camper’s family after receiving confirmation from the 

Bishop’s Office. Once the Bishop’s Office confirms the scholarship amount 

with Camp Huston, we will apply it to the camper’s registration. 

4. The Church office is responsible for sending Camp Huston 1/3 of the cost 

of the camper’s registration (or other amount agreed upon between the 

church and family). Please include the camper’s name and the session 

they are registered to attend. If the church is sending payment for more 

than one camper, please identify how much money is allotted for each 

camper by name and session. 

If you have any questions, please contact us at info@huston.org or call 360-793-

0441.  

Thank you for your continuing support of Camp Huston and the summer camp 

program. We hope to see you at camp! 

~The Camp Huston Staff 


